
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

February 25, 2019 
 
 
 
ITEM:  VI.A.  
 
 
TOPIC: Approval to Purchase Computers for  
 Livonia Career Technical Center 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of 26 Hewlett Packard computers and display monitors (including Care 
Pack services) from CDW for the LCTC Engineering Design class, totaling $88,584.60. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
The upgraded computers will provide students with an enhanced AutoCAD experience, 
particularly related to mechanical, civil, product, automotive, and bio-mechanical 
engineering design. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
The funding source for this purchase will be the 61a/Added Cost allocation provided by 
the State of Michigan.  This purchase will be fully funded outside of the LPS budget. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Daniel R. Willenborg, Director of Secondary Programs & District Services 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached 

 
 


